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Since this is my first newsletter as Grand Knight, I want to give special thanks to 
the enormous contributions from all of the members during the past fraternal year. 
As we kick off a new fraternal year with new Officers and Service Program 
Directors, we will continue with Faith in Action programs, assisting the Parish and 
the community while demonstrating our core beliefs and ability to persevere 
through these times of health concerns and civil unrest.  

We are resuming our monthly Council meetings in the Parish Hall beginning with the July 2, 2020 meeting. I’m 
certain we will continue to learn what the new normal looks like and how to demonstrate our faith in the community. 
We will continue to trust that the Council will be lead by the Holy Spirit in these matters and we ask everyone to 
continue to be flexible in our activities and support to brother Knights, their families, parish leaders and community. 
Remember to be safe, reach out and share the fruits of the spirit (Galatians 5:22) with someone.
Quote of the month from Faith in Action – Family Fully Alive Monthly theme for July – Witnessing to the Faith. 
https://www.kofc.org/en/resources/faith-in-action-programs/family/family-fully-alive/10162-family-fully-alive-booklet.pdf , Page 33. 

‘… Because families play an indispensable role in the new evangelization, we want to share our faith with 
other families and those who are far away from God. …’

Fraternally, Bob Russell - Grand Knight

Council Newsletter

The council was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by GK John Gabler. George Nagel and 
Bill Gorden led the council in praying the Rosary.  The Pledge of Allegiance followed.
The recorder read the roll of officers. 8 officers present, 7 absent.

20 members were in attendance in online meeting using Zoom, including officers.
The minutes of the preceding meeting were approved as posted in the newsletter.
Reading of Applications - 
• Transfers:  None       New Candidates:  Scott Lacavich
Grand Knight’s Report – John Gabler
• Grand Knight’s Report  Welcome to our Zoom online meeting. Hoping everyone is 

well and missing you all.  If you have a request for sick & deceased, send a chat 
message in this program.  

• The Festival of the Little Hills is cancelled for this year.

Communications - None
Chaplain -  Father D’Amico
• No Report
Treasurer’s Report - Tom Dill
• No Report
Financial Secretary’s Report - Tom Hecei
• No Report
Program Director - Bob Russell
Bob called upon the Directors and Committee Chairmen for their report:
Membership - Mike Donovan - No Report
Faith Director  -  Sam Mehmert - No Report
Community Director - Dennis Henry Jr. - No Report
Life Director - George Nagel and Jim Ebone
• George reported that Covid-19 has caused all kinds of "Life" issues’. All types of 

abuse considerations are up, suicides are up. Please be observant and offer 
assistance in any form.

• Jim reported the upcoming Whitehouse retreat will be Oct29-Nov1st. Because of 
restrictions please let Jim know if interested.  Jim also offered his services if anyone 
needs assistance in any way during these times.

Family Director - Drew Bell
• Knight of the Month - n/a
• Family of the Month - n/a
Member Biography - n/a
Unfinished Business -
• 2nd Vote on New Budget - Passed
• Election of Officers for the Fraternal Year 2020-2021

Office Nominee Yea/Nay
Grand Knight Bob Russell Yea
Deputy Grand Knight Tim Kamp Yea
Chancellor Dave Favazza Yea
Treasurer Tom Dill Yea
Recorder Bill Echelmeyer Yea
Advocate Bob Poettker Yea
Warden Steve Loeffler Yea
Inside Guard Sean Hogan Yea
Outside Guard Jason Schwendemann Yea
Trustee 3 years John Gabler Yea
Trustee 2 years Bud Reinhardt Yea
Trustee 1 year Steve Borgmeyer Yea

New Business 
• We had a presentation from Wayne Burbach and Michelle DeVries from Seed 

Bearers. This year's construction help mission will be local.  Work to be performed 
at St Elizabeth Ann Seton, Sts J&A and St Peters parishes with the Youth Impact 
Group. This marks the 30th years for this mission.

• The following donations were recommended by the Charity Committee and 
approved by vote of the council:

• $500 to Seedbearers
Insurance Agent’s Report - Justin Manion - No Report
District Deputy - Tony Battles
• Tony reported this would be his last meeting as District Deputy. He will be missed 

for his leadership during past 3 years.
Secret Handshaker: n/a
50/50 n/a 
A closing prayer was said and the meeting adjourned.  
Refreshments n/a

Respectfully submitted -   Bill Echelmeyer  Recorder

Roll Call of Officers
• Chaplain           Absent
• Grand Knight   Present
• Deputy GK      Present
• Chancellor       Absent
• Treasurer         Present

• Financial Sec.      Absent
• Recorder           Present
• Advocate           Present
• Warden             Absent
• Inside Guard      Absent
• Outside Guard   Absent

• Trustee 1 Yr   Present
• Trustee 2 Yrs  Present
• Trustee 3 Yrs  Present
• Lecturer        Absent

Meetings
   July 2- Council Meeting 7:00pm

Events 
None Scheduled

Grand Knight’s Report Upcoming Calendar

Knights of Columbus Council 11382  Monthly Members Meeting June 4, 2020

https://www.kofc.org/en/resources/faith-in-action-programs/family/family-fully-alive/10162-family-fully-alive-booklet.pdf
https://www.kofc.org/en/resources/faith-in-action-programs/family/family-fully-alive/10162-family-fully-alive-booklet.pdf
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BIRTHDAYS

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND THEIR CAREGIVERS  
AND FOR OUR DECEASED BROTHERS, FRIENDS AND RELATIVES

Council Officers
Grand Knight:     Bob Russell 636-542-1492
Deputy GK:     Tim Kamp 636-928-9141
Chancellor:     Dave Favazza 314-223-8564
Financial Sec:     Tom Hecei 314-602-6746
Treasurer:      Tom Dill 314-378-9018 
Recorder:     Bill Echelmeyer 314-306-8268
Advocate:     Bob Poettker 314-503-6282
Chaplain:     Father D’Amico 636-946-6717
Warden:     Steve Loeffler 636-577-4819
Inside Guard:     Sean Hogan
Outside Guard:   Jason Schwendemann 314-578-4685
Trustee 1 yr:     Steve Borgmeyer 636-447-9662
Trustee 2 yrs:     Bud Reinhardt 636-946-8412 
Trustee 3 yrs:     John Gabler 636-577-0450
Lecturer:     Joe Schlup          636-928-9306  
District Deputy    

FAITH IN ACTION PROGRAM DIRECTORS: 
 
Membership:      Mike Donovan 314-267-0804
Faith:       Jim Ebone 636-947-7925
Community:      Andy Loeffler   636-577-4813 
Family:      Bob Vornberg 314-941-0170
Life:       George Nagel 314-941-6612

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN: 
 
Charity:        Steve Borgmeyer 636-447-9662

       Clarke Winkle 636-219-5610
          Bob Poettker 636-441-6642

       Ken Crowder
       Jim Pomeroy 636-487-3345

Pro-Life:        George Nagel 636-387-0768 
Blood Drives:        Bud Reinhardt 636-946-8412

       Bob Quast 636-928-7508
Fellowship:         Mark Ott 636-928-3367

Knight 

  5-Jul   Nick Loeffler
  7-Jul   Steve Borgmeyer
  7-Jul   Mike Riordan
  7-Jul   Drew Todd
  8-Jul   Kerry Iffrig 
  9-Jul   Justin Bax
10-Jul   Tom Dill 
11-Jul   David Cox
11-Jul   Robert Henke
14-Jul   Blake Rohlfing
19-Jul   Russ Maschek
21-Jul   Ken Crowder
24-Jul   James Butler  
26-Jul   Fred Gattas
30-Jul   Joe Santel
30-Jul   Tom Mattingly

Spouse  

   4-Jul   Brenda Vornberg 
18-Jul   Ellen Reichart
19-Jul   Jane Hatke
23-Jul   Sue Iffrig
26-Jul   Janis Dougherty 
26-Jul   Lynn McMurran
30-Jul   Elaine Craig

  7-Jul   Morey & Jane Hatke 
14-Jul   Jon & Lynn Pannullo
26-Jul   Ed & Lois Davidson
31-Jul   Brian & Sheila Archer

ANNIVERSARIES

Scenes from the past Fraternal Year
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